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Dear Friends

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Tampa General Hospital Foundation, I am pleased to report that 2008 was a 
successful year, and we raised over $6.8 million. Our achievements would not have been 
possible without the generosity of the many individuals, corporations, and foundations that 
support us throughout the year. We are especially grateful for the support we receive from the 
TGH Medical Staff. 

This Annual Report gives you a snapshot of a “moment in time” in the new Bayshore Pavilion. 
During our 2008 Annual Dinner, we proudly presented Tampa General with a check for 
$10 million from the proceeds of “Building on Excellence,” our fi rst ever capital campaign. 
This campaign for the Bayshore Pavilion was conducted under the able and skilled leadership 
of Stella Thayer and Jim Warren.

A few highlights of this year’s fundraising success include our capital campaign, special events, 
and the support of Tampa General’s employees:

• We completed our 2nd capital campaign, named “Tiny babies. Big priority.” It exceeded 
our $7 million goal towards construction of the Jennifer Leigh Muma Neonatal Intensive 
Care Unit.  

• Our signature events raised over $650,000, thanks to our sponsors, those who 
attended the events and the dedication of the volunteers who organized them. 

• Hospital employees contributed $135,000 through their Annual Employee Campaign, 
which is a spectacular achievement.

During the year, we funded a myriad of projects and programs. We provided infant car seats for 
all of our new babies, books for the pediatric patients at Healthpark, specialized equipment, and 
we helped fund burn camp for pediatric burn survivors, and much more.  

People are motivated to support Tampa General for many reasons. Some give in gratitude for the 
care they or a loved one received at the hospital or because they have been personally affected 
by some specifi c disease. Others simply want to support TGH in recognition of the fantastic care 
provided to all patients.

The gifts we receive on behalf of Tampa General come in many forms and sizes, and all 
of them are important. Even a modest contribution, when pooled with other gifts, can be 
tremendously effective. It can help purchase a needed piece of equipment or provide a service 
for patients or professional development for hospital staff. For instance, last year alone, through 
your generous gifts, we were able to provide over 180 employees the opportunity to attend 
conferences and seminars where they sharpened their skills, received continuing education, 
shared their research fi ndings, and learned of new programs to bring back to TGH.

As you know, 2009 is expected to be a challenging year for foundations and not-for-profi t 
organizations, and we sincerely appreciate all of your efforts. On behalf of the Foundation Board 
of Trustees, the physicians and employees of Tampa General, and, most importantly, 
our patients and their families, thank you for your continued support.

I hope that you enjoy reading how your gifts have made an impact at Tampa General this past year. 

Respectfully,

Phillip S. Dingle
Board of Trustees Chairman 
Tampa General Hospital Foundation
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In Memory of Alice, Bob, David and Joel Wendt
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In Memory of Eleanor Armstrong
By Radiology Associates

In Memory of “Scotty” William P. Bishop III
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The Trustees of the Tampa General Hospital Foundation would like 

to thank our generous benefactors, friends and volunteers for their 

support. We are truly grateful for gifts that enable the Foundation 

to support the critical programs and services of Tampa General 

Hospital. It is through these partnerships that we can make a 

lasting impact on the health care of people in our community.

The Tampa General Hospital Foundation operates exclusively for 

the purpose of raising funds to support the research, education and 

service mission of Tampa General Hospital. Each year, individuals, 

corporations and foundations generously support the Foundation 

through a variety of fundraising events, individual and corporate 

contributions and grants. The funds raised support initiatives that 

touch every area of the hospital ranging from nursing scholarships 

to our new Bayshore Pavilion. Each gift, small or large, makes a 

difference to the patients, families, physicians, and staff of 

Tampa General Hospital.

Following are just a few examples of gifts that 
demonstrate ways that our donors support 
Tampa General.

Supporting
Tampa General Hospital…
                  Every Gift Makes a Difference



outcomes for mothers and babies, to decrease 

errors and improve communication and 

teamwork. According to Pat Barry, RNC, MSN, 

OB Nurse Specialist, “The Obstetric and Neonatal 

simulators will be particularly benefi cial for 

multidisciplinary training involving low frequency, 

high risk complications in the Obstetric and 

Neonatal populations. These are state-of-the-art 

simulators that use wireless technology, so that 

we can simulate a pregnant trauma patient in the 

ER, or transport the neonate simulator from the 

delivery room to the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit.” 

Mothers-to-be can be confi dent in the care they 

receive at TGH as a result of your collective gifts 

to the Fund for the Future.

Grants are an important funding source for 

Tampa General. Our physicians, nurses, and 

therapists use grant funding to conduct impor-

tant research. The Foundation applies for grants 

for equipment and programs. Over the past two 

years, we have received two grants to fund a new 

educational project for our patients and 

families from the Verizon Foundation. The Patient 

Education Resource Center in the main lobby of 

the hospital provides easy access to healthcare 

educational materials for any patient, family 

member or visitor. 

With accurate and reliable resources readily 

available, patients and their families can make 

informed decisions about their diagnoses 

and treatment options. Information about 

medications, support programs, diagnostic tests, 

medical procedures, and disease prevention are 

some examples of the variety of information that 

is available. The convenience of this resource 

provides a great service for Tampa General’s 

patients, families and visitors.

Chief Operating Offi cer Deana Nelson (center left) celebrates the 
opening of the Patient Education Resource Center with members 

of the Patient Education Council.

Making a Difference

Unrestricted gifts starting at $1.00 and going 

up into the thousands are pooled together in our 

Fund for the Future. The TGH Foundation Board 

then approves expenditures for priority needs of 

the hospital so that we can continue to deliver 

exceptional care every day.

All of our patients have different needs, and the 

children who are patients in the Children’s 

Medical Center are no exception. This year 

the Foundation purchased a Vein Viewer Imaging 

System to help create a “pain-free” environment 

for our young patients. Have you ever been stuck 

with an IV?  Did it hurt? Many children have veins 

that are diffi cult to fi nd, requiring multiple IV sticks 

and causing signifi cant anxiety for the patient, 

the parents and the nurse. The new Vein Viewer 

uses an infrared light source to image the 

hemoglobin in red blood cells and make the 

veins visible on the skin. It’s incredible! Thanks to 

our Child Life staff, our Vein Viewer now looks 

like a giraffe and has been named Vinny, 

which actually makes its visits fun for kids. 

Every pediatric patient needing blood work or 

an IV benefi ts from this amazing purchase.

Last year, 5,585 babies were born at Tampa 

General. We want every mother and baby to 

have the best possible experience at this exciting 

time. We know that we cannot prevent all 

complications, but we can be prepared for 

potential problems. To provide the most realistic 

training for our obstetric and newborn staff, 

the TGH Foundation purchased a Noelle Maternal 

and Neonatal Birthing Simulator. Our staff now 

has hands-on training of common and uncommon 

obstetric and newborn emergencies to improve The Foundation purchased a Vein Viewer for the Children’s Medical Center.

Educator Pat Barry, RNC, MSN, sets up Noelle, the simulator
which the Foundation purchased for training nurses,

physicians and other care providers.
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hundreds of generous donors. All donors should 

be proud of their contributions to this impressive 

new facility…their support makes a difference 

every single day at Tampa General Hospital.

The Women’s Leadership Council was formed 

this year to engage women who want to become 

more involved with TGH and who want to make 

a greater impact with their philanthropic support 

of Tampa General. Members contribute $1,000 

annually, and the collective funds will be allocated 

to programs or projects selected by the 

membership. At the third and last meeting of 

each year, members will vote on how the funds 

will be used. By pooling their funds together, the 

women as a group can create a greater impact 

with their contribution than each would make 

individually. The Bank of Florida is sponsoring 

this program so that every dollar contributed by 

the members can go to the projects.

Tampa General’s employees are also some of 

our best supporters! Not only do they work hard 

caring for our patients every day, but they also 

demonstrate their commitment to the hospital 

with their fi nancial contributions to the annual 

Employee Campaign. Last year they donated 

$135,000 to fund a Garden Retreat and expand 

the Integrative Medicine Program, along with 

other fi nancial needs of the hospital. 

This impressive group shows their appreciation 

by giving back to improve TGH.

The Tampa General Hospital Medical Staff 

continues to be a huge Foundation and hospital 

supporter. Over the past three years, the medical 

staff has donated over $220,000 to the 

Foundation. Many members of the medical staff 

also personally support the Foundation Capital 

Campaigns and events.

These are just a few examples of how every 

dollar contributed to the Tampa General Hospital 

Foundation makes a difference. Thank you 

to all of our donors who make the work that 

the Foundation does possible.

Phillip Dingle proudly presents a check for $10 million from the 
TGH Foundation to TGH CEO Ron Hytoff and FHSC Chair Jim Warren 

from the Building on Excellence Campaign.

Making a Difference

One of the most heartwarming projects the 

TGH Foundation funded this year literally changes 

the lives of children who have been badly burned. 

A combination of gifts designated by donors for 

Camp Hopetake, Board-designated funds from 

the Fund for the Future, and monies raised by the 

Tampa Fire Fighters provided a week of fun and 

camaraderie for over thirty-fi ve of these special 

children. Children who have been disfi gured by 

burns are very self-conscious, but they shed their 

inhibitions during this week with other kids just 

like them. A gift of $5,000 from one generous 

donor gave fi ve children the opportunity to 

experience Camp Hopetake. Sometimes gifts come in a form other than 

money. Throughout the year, the Foundation and 

the hospital’s patients have been blessed by gifts 

from individuals, companies and their employees 

and other community organizations. A really 

special example of this generosity was 

demonstrated by the employees of Melitta USA 

who wanted to do something special for the 

pediatric patients in our Children’s Medical Center. 

They raised money and made personal 

donations to purchase games and toys for the 

children to use while staying in the hospital. 

These are kept in the Lightning Playroom which 

was jointly funded by Melitta and the Lightning 

Foundation through proceeds from Glitz and 

Sticks and are also available for patients too sick 

to leave their rooms. 

As you peruse this annual report, you will see 

the wonderful new facilities and state-of-the-art

programs now housed in our fully-opened 

Bayshore Pavilion. The TGH Foundation raised 

$10 million to help build this new facility for the 

Tampa Bay community. Gifts ranged from 

$5.00 to $1 million and were contributed by 

These toys, games and activity supplies were collected by employees 
at Melitta USA for our Lightning Playroom. Standing around the table, 

from left are patient Elijah Blyden; Shirley Bobak, LPN; Senior Vice 
President Robin DeLaVergne; and patients Marques Dell and 

Joshua Blyden. Kelly Rodgers, of Child Life Services, is in front.

Campers enjoying themselves at Camp Hopetake.
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A competitive group of golfers enjoyed the demanding course 
at Old Memorial Golf Club at the Foundation’s 10th Annual Golf 
Tournament. Baldwin Connelly Group and The Yerrid Foundation 
stepped up to the plate once again as the Presenting Partner and 
Title Sponsor. Mark Nouss chaired this year’s tournament. 
Followed by dinner and a live auction orchestrated by 
Jack Harris, this successful event raised over $170,000 for 
TGH’s MORE HEALTH, Inc., a health-education program, and the 
Foundation’s Fund for the Future. 

2008 Golf Chair Mark Nouss introduced Auctioneer 
Jack Harris, who helped raise $22,000!

Annual Golf Tournament

Guests attending the Foundation’s 34th Annual 
Dinner celebrated Tampa General Hospital’s many 
accomplishments. They also enjoyed hearing guest 
speakers Tom Dye and daughter Stephanie, both heart 
transplant recipients, tell their stories about the new 
hearts they received at TGH. The 2008 Annual Dinner 
was once again sponsored by The Bank of Tampa and 
Florida Investment Advisers. Joe Mestro was 
presented the Madeline P. Gibbons Humanitarian 
Award in recognition of his enthusiasm, dedication and 
selfl ess volunteerism. For the many years of hard work 
and effort that he contributed to the betterment of 
Tampa General and his lead in developing our 
transplant program, the James M. “Red” McEwen 
Award was presented this year to Dr. Dana L. Shires.

Annual Dinner

Skanska USA sponsored the 3rd Annual TGH Foundation Fishing 
Tournament. This year’s tournament raised over $55,000 for the 
new Neonatal Intensive Care Unit. The Captain’s Party, shotgun 
start and awards program were held at the Westshore Yacht Club. 
Anglers had one goal in mind – catch the biggest Spanish 
mackerel that they could. There were cash prizes awarded, 
and some of the lucky anglers generously donated their 
winnings back to the hospital. 

Fred Hames and Roger Stephan of Skansa sponsored the 3rd Annual TGH 
Fishing Tournament to raise money for the new NICU. 

Annual Fishing Tournament

The speakers at the Annual Dinner were father and daughter 
heart transplant recipients Tom and Stephanie Dye. They are pictured 

here with Daniel and Judy Dye.

Signature Events

The 17th Annual Night at the Circus, chaired for a 3rd year 
by Christi Barli, was a special evening for kids of all ages.  
Presented by Feld Entertainment, donors enjoyed the 
Ringling Bros. and Barnum & Bailey Circus® with over 
$190,000 net proceeds benefi ting the new Neonatal 
Intensive Care unit at TGH. The TGH Foundation also 
donated over 1,450 tickets to local charities so children 
normally unable to attend would have a chance to 
experience the thrills of The Greatest Show on Earth®. 
We extend special thanks to the Don and Erika Wallace 
Family Foundation as our Big Top Sponsor, SunTrust as our 
Three Ring Sponsor and the Tampa Bay Lightning and the 
Lightning Foundation as our Patron’s Party Sponsor.

Big band sounds, fabulous food and 
drink and an authentic cabaret fl oor 
show were enjoyed at the 2008 
Moments in Time Gala, chaired by 
Mary Jane Campbell. Capturing a different 
moment in time each year, this year’s 
theme, “Havana Nights – Before Vegas 
there was Havana,” recreated an elegant 
nightclub where guests experienced 
the scents and sounds of exotic Cuban 
night life. With JPMorgan Chase as our 
Tropicana Sponsor, the event raised over 
$240,000 for the TGH Foundation’s Fund 
for the Future. New this year was a limited 
offer chance drawing to win $10,000. 
Beth Basham, the lucky winner, quickly 
donated her winnings back to TGH.

Moments in Time

Night at the Circus

Gala

The Ringmaster salutes 2008 Circus Chair Christi Barli.

2008 Gala Chair Mary Jane Campbell and Ron Campbell 
enjoy the gala with their family.
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Innovative Nursing Scholarship Program

The fact that the United States is experiencing a nursing 
shortage is well documented. With baby boomers aging, 
the need for health care growing, and nursing colleges 
and universities trying to expand enrollment levels, many 
organizations are seeking solutions to this growing problem. 
Tampa General Hospital is no exception.

In determining the best way to address the nursing shortage 
at TGH, internal research revealed that TGH staff members 
who wanted to become nurses had diffi culty balancing work, 
school, study time, and family. Cutting back on work hours to 
allow time for school and study meant losing health and other 
employee benefi ts, which most staff members could not afford. 
Their desire to become RNs was apparent, but the practical 
feasibility of attending and completing nursing school was 
extremely low. 

Our highly successful and innovative Nursing Scholarship Program is designed to give TGH employees the opportunity to 
attend nursing school full-time while working part-time and continuing to receive the equivalent of a full-time salary and 
their full employee benefi ts. Mentors at the hospital and universities advise the students throughout the program.

Upon completion of their degrees, the scholarship recipients must agree to work full-time at TGH as RNs for the same 
length of time they were in the scholarship program after passing the Florida Board of Nursing exam. Every day, one of 
these new nurses is taking care of patients at Tampa General Hospital, thanks to this special Foundation program. 

The Golden Tree of Life

Tampa General Hospital Foundation’s popular commemorative 
giving program, The Golden Tree of Life, provides a wonderful 
way to celebrate the birth of a child, a graduation or wedding, 
an anniversary or retirement, or the life of a loved one who 
has passed away.

Gracefully adorning the main lobby of the hospital, 
The Golden Tree of Life tangibly recognizes a commitment 
to caring. Purchasing a leaf or a stone provides a lasting 
vision of hope and encouragement for the thousands who 
visit Tampa General Hospital each year. Additionally, 
this support ensures the growth and development of 
educational opportunities, medical services and research 
initiatives that are important to the comprehensive care 
provided at Tampa General Hospital. 

If Tampa General Hospital has played an important role in 
the life of someone special to you, recognizing that person 
on The Golden Tree of Life would be an especially meaningful 
way to demonstrate support for TGH. 

Two of the four new nursing scholarship students, Cindy Klein 
and Ana Marie Pau, were recognized at the Annual Dinner.

A memorial service for Kelly Hays on October 18, 2008,
tied in with Breast Cancer Awareness month. Kelly’s friends 

and family have contributed money to the Tree of Life 
Endowment Fund in her memory. 

TGH Foundation’s Special Programs

White Coat Mini-Internship Program

The Tampa General Hospital Foundation is proud to support a number of continuing 
programs that showcase the hospital, provide educational support to hospital 
employees and give families and friends the opportunity to honor and memorialize 
their loved ones.

TGH’s White Coat Mini-Internship Program allows 
community and business leaders to experience a major 
teaching hospital from an insider’s point of view. 
Each intern is paired with a Tampa General physician for 
an entire day. Nothing is prearranged or “sugar-coated.” 
The intern accompanies the physician everywhere–
on rounds, in patient consultations and even in the 
operating room. Our goal is to give the interns a real day 
in the life of a physician – the intensity, the drama and 
the complexity. It is an opportunity to demonstrate the 
expertise of our physicians and staff, and also 
their humanity. 

Dr. Thomas Bernasek (left) and Mike Murray are ready for 
orthopedic surgery in March 2008. 

Circuit Court Judge Chet Tharpe (left) traded his judicial robe 
for a white coat to shadow trauma surgeon Dr. David Ciesla. 

Cardiologist Dr. Debbie Rinde-Hoffman took accountant 
Dan Dowell on rounds with her during his 

White Coat Internship. 

Lea and Dick Beard shadowed heart transplant surgeon
Dr. Cedric Sheffi eld (center) during the Spring White Coat Program. 
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In Memory of Raymond Anderson, M.D. 
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L

Honorarium and Memorial Gifts 2008
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Ralph and Susan Ford

In Memory of Martha Ward
Robin and Ted DeLaVergne

Anne M. Mills

The James W. Warren III Family

In Memory of Nancy Taylor Ward
Anonymous

Delphine Ballard

Judith Belt

Cheryl and Joe Eagan

Stacie Eubanks

Glenda Evans

Lt. Col. and Mrs. James Feight

Donna Gebbia

Jane Goodeve

Sharon Hancin

Sally Hartfi eld

Leanne Kuebelbeck

David Z. Logan

Cecilia Martin

Jean Mayer

Bobby and Elizabeth McQueen

The Families of Jack, Joe and Chuck Mellott

Mr. and Mrs. Woodrow S. Merrill, Jr.

Susan and Timothy Murphy

Jane and Michael Ocheltree

Optioncare and Keith Richmond

Mary Ann Pehonsky

Joyce Pfeiffer

Mr. and Mrs. Donald M. Ross

Celia Ryan

Carolyn and Mark Soucy

Tampa General Hospital Patient Care Leadership 
Council

Betty Viamontes

Emma Wright

In Memory of Curt Waterman
Curtis and Debbie Culver

In Memory of Alice Wendt
Abbott Laboratories

Mr. and Mrs. Rudy Acosta

Robin Atkins

Bill and Patricia Ogden

Michele Barton

Angie Bowen

Janet Davis

Sharon Elazar

Kimberly Elman

Elsa Garza

Laura A. Gil

Jane Hertz

Robert Hill

Kathlynn Jeske

Mr. and Mrs. Louis Maleski

Deana Nelson

Jane and Michael Ocheltree

Sandra Jean Prince

Rodger and Anne Russi

Linda and Mark Stine

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Wiede

In Memory of Lillian Roberts Wharton
Sabra Carl

In Memory of Elliott White
The James G. Barnhart Family

Mr. and Mrs. Richard C. Brown

Deborah S. Cusumano

Alice and Jerry Dingle

Wade and Barbara Edwards

Lyle and Charley Ann Fuglebert

Mary and J.W. Hatton

Judy Hogan

Mr. and Mrs. Ken Hyatt

William Lloyd

Pat and Hazel Mathes

Tommy and Berdina Morgan

Nathan, Brian and David Pearlman

Arland and Martha Phelps

Propane Education & Research Council

Marjorie S. Richards

Donna Schoder

Carol Sivard

Betsy and Larry Stagg

Jack Uhl and Loretta Uhl

Mr. and Mrs. William L. VanDyke III

George B. Whitehurst

Hoyle and Mary Audrey Wilson

In Memory of Martha Wynne
Robin and Ted DeLaVergne 

In Memory of Katherine Zervos
Katie Chinonis

Mr. and Mrs. Demetrios C. Halkias

Rick and Flip Miller

John and Justine Nicolacakis

Eftihia M. Sorolis

USF Health Department of Surgery
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In Memory of Florence Mullis
Anne M. Mills

Trenam Kemker Law Firm

The James W. Warren III Family

In Memory of Lester K. Olson
The James W. Warren III Family

In Memory of Walter A. Parker
The James W. Warren III Family

In Memory of Cynthia Perez
Paul Harvey

In Memory of Kimberly Rannings
Christopher and Mary Creed

Raymond and Susan Darowski

John and Donna Mahoney

Christine Martirano

James and Mary Rannings

Stephen and Marie Rannings

Tampa General Hospital Surgical Trauma ICU

In Memory of 
Antonia Minardi “Bee Bee” Robbins
The James W. Warren III Family

In Memory of Bruce Heert Robison
The James W. Warren III Family

In Memory of Richard Sargent
Sadie Burt

In Memory of B.G. Smith
Sadie Burt

In Memory of Shirley Morgan Snead
Mina DeLaVergne

In Memory of Malachi G. Sun
Friends at AMETEK, M&CT Division

Aunt Jean and Uncle Bill Martin

Mike, Fay and Sandy Roslan

In Memory of Linda G. Teasley
Ann and Herb Alperin

John R. Anderson

Baldwin Connelly Group

Marshall and Dolores Barrash

R. Michelle Beale

Dick and Lea Beard

Monroe and Suzette Berkman

Biba and John Parker Foundation

Mary Wayne and Ted Bywater

Mrs. Scott Candler, Jr. 

Frank D. and Christina Capitano

Betty and Phil Casey

Warren and Dot Cason

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Cheek

Competitive Enterprise Institute

Thomas and Roseann Creed

Nancy and Barry Crossman

William and Carolyn Culhane

Caitlin Curtis and Guillaume Alinat

Mary Demere

Sims Demere

Margo and Greg Dexter

Mr. and Mrs. William Dunlap

Kacky Elliott

Mary Lee Nunally Farrior

Ed and Malinda Filice

GenSpring Family Offi ces

Frances and William Graves

Georgia Institute of Technology, Deans Offi ce, 
College of Sciences

Georgia Tech Alumni Association

Harrison and Tom Giddens

Ann and Wis Goodhue

Dan Grossman

Harry E. Teasley Jr. Foundation

Jerry and Wynonne Hart

David and Claudette Hartman

Martin and Valerie Haskell

Rosemary Henderson

Judy Cruthirds Henry

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth M. Henson

Hill Ward Henderson

Paul and Judy Hines

James K. Honkisz and Catherine Binns

Jacob G. Hornberger

Island Design and Architectural Center, Inc. 

Douglas and Dawn Jones

James M. Jones

Junior League of Montgomery

Masako and Frank Kelly

Mr. and Mrs. A.J. Land

Bunny and Jim Landis

Earl and Bebe Leonard

Mr. and Mrs. J.T. Lykes III

Mary Key and Associates

Bob and Diane McDaniel

Grace Chan McKibben

Pam and Rick Mooney

Mr. and Mrs. James M. Moore

Jill M. Morris, D.M.D., Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Allen Morris

Noelle Nesgoda-Muchnic

Oglethorpe Antiques & Interior Design, Inc. 

George and Carole Overend

Bud and Mary Esther Parker

Marian Parker and Bob Richbourg

James E. Prickett

Pearce and Amy Rayner

Howard and Andrea Rich

Mark and Glenda Roddy

Bruce and Adajean Samson

Shapiro Associates

Michael C. Shepherd

Nancy and Al Sherrod

Elizabeth Sigety

Nootchie Smith

Society of International Business Fellows

Terrell Sovey

Shay and Connell Stafford

John Staton

Honorarium and Memorial Gifts 2008
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Mr. and Mrs. Richard S. Clarke, Sr.

Robin and Ted DeLaVergne and 
DeLaVergne and Company

The Elan Group, Inc.

Florida Cardiovascular Institute, P.A.

Florida Pediatric Associates

Foley & Lardner LLP

The Guyton Family

Harvard Jolly Architects

Haynes T. Hendry

Knopik Varner Moore

Rick and Jeannie Kouwe

Macfarlane Ferguson and 
McMullen, P.A.

McCann & Baird Flooring, Inc.

McEnany Roofi ng, Inc.

McKesson Corporation

Medline Industries, Inc.

Mark Monkarsh

Deana Nelson and Toby Hart

Mark and Debbie Nouss

Ronald and Ginger Oliver

Outreach Patient Advocates

Publix Super Markets Charities

Rehabilitation & 
Electrodiagnostics, P.A.

G. Richard “Rick” and Sandy Thomas

John and Susan Touchton

Walter Industries, Inc.

Ron and Deborah Weisser

Jack M. Wheat

Gifts from $2,500 - $4,999

Air Methods Corporation

Todd and Cindy Alley

Amalie Oil Company

American College of Chest Physicians

June and Mike Annis

McIver S. Berner

Theo and Betsy Best

CapTrust Financial Advisors

Dr. Barbara Cohen and 
Mr. Barry Cohen

Jane and LeRoy Collins, Jr.

Janet Davis

Cheryl and Joe Eagan

Toni Everett

Mark A. Fitzpatrick

Sol. J. Fleischman, Jr. - 
Fleischman Garcia Architecture

Florida Investment Advisers

Drew and Betsy Graham

Andrea and George Gramling

Ross Hays

Joe Elena and Gene Heinz

Vickie Hemb

Hughey Foundation

Dr. John Leone and Family

Les & Judy Smout Foundation, Inc.

Dr. Lucy Love

Dr. and Mrs. Devanand Mangar

March of Dimes

Ms. Jean Mayer

MK Hoffman Family Foundation

John and Maureen Ogden

Dr. and Mrs. Evan M. Packer

Judith M. Ploszek

Reeves Import Motorcars

David and Jenny Robbins

Chris Roederer

Rooms To Go and Rooms To Go Kids

Gwyn and Mark Schabacker

James & Amy Shimberg 
Charitable Trust

Steve and Ellen Short

Stericycle, Inc.

Joe and Suzanne Taggart

Tomlin Tested Staffi ng and 
Holly and John Tomlin

Trenam Kemker

Dr. and Mrs. Steven Tresser

The James W. Warren III Family

Jane and Jerry Williams 

Gifts from $1,000 - $2,499

AIG Retirement

Dr. Michael Albrink and Dr. Karen Wells

Denise Alveranga, M.D. and 
Eugene Ward, M.D.

Karen and William Arnold

Arthur H. Haesdike, Sr. Fund

B&G Painting, Inc.

Dr. and Mrs. Martin R. Back

Kyle and Michele Bailey

Robert H. Barrow

Donna and Rick Barrs

Bayshore Technologies, Inc.

BBF Printing Solutions

The Beck Group 

Laura and Lee Bentley

Tracey and Russell Birch

William and Jacqueline Bishop

Charles F. Bombard

Tilda Brabson

Brophy Contracting, Inc.

Dr. and Mrs. Irwin Browarsky

Edna Broyles

Dr. Catherine Lynch Buckhorn and 
Mr. Bob Buckhorn

CAE USA, Inc.

Mark and Kathleen Campbell

Betty and Phil Casey

Cerner Corporation

Dr. and Mrs. David J. Ciesla

Tamara Claridge, Pharm. D.

Bruce Coon

Casey and Janice Cox

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Curley

DACCO, Inc.

Dr. and Mrs. William S. Dalton

Michael J. Daniels

Mrs. Margaret E. Davis

Harry and Nancy de Waart

Carter McCain (left) welcomes Barbara and Jim Major to the Gala.

Ron Hytoff welcomes Donna and George Ferris to the Annual Dinner.

2008 Foundation Donors

Gifts of $200,000 and above

Anonymous

Don & Erika Wallace 
Family Foundation

Harry E. Teasley, Jr. Foundation

John H. Sykes Foundation

Gifts from $100,000 - $199,999

Ronald McDonald House Charities 
of Tampa Bay

Dana and Debra Shires

Gifts from $50,000 - $99,999

Richard and Cornelia Corbett

Ted and Marty Couch

Cystic Fibrosis Foundation

Gene and Patsy McNichols and Family

Radiology Associates of Tampa, Inc.

Rothman Family

Skanska

Patricia Sullivan

Tampa Bay Lightning and the 
Lightning Foundation

Tampa General Hospital Auxiliary

Team Health and Team Health 
Physicians

Martha C. Ward

Gifts from $25,000 - $49,999

Buchanan Ingersoll & Rooney PC

Dorothy Thomas Foundation

I.B.E.W. Local Union No. 108

Susan and Jason Kuhn and The 
Leibowitz Family Foundation 

A.D. Sandy and 
Dottie Berger MacKinnon

Devanand Mangar and Florida Gulf-To-
Bay Anesthesiology Associates, P.A.

Eleanor and Buck McInnis

Melitta Coffee

Ruffolo, Hooper & Associates, 
M.D., P.A.

Hon. and Mrs. David A. Straz, Jr.

SunTrust

Estate of Mr. Bob Thomas

Tom & Kathy Shannon Family 
Foundation

The USAA Foundation

William A. Gregory, Jr. Foundation and 
Carter McCain

Gifts from $20,000 - $24,999

The Bank of Tampa

Philip R. Carroll

Chuck and Hilary Davis

Florida Orthopaedic Institute

Gary and Margo Harrod and 
Harrod Properties

The Matzkin Family Foundation

Regions Bank

Verizon Foundation

The Yerrid Foundation 

Gifts from $15,000 - $19,999

John Sinnott Fund for International 
Study of Infectious Diseases

JPMorgan Chase

McKibbon Foundation

Pam and Les Muma and Pamela & 
Leslie Muma Family Foundation

TECO Energy, Inc.

Gifts from $10,000 - $14,999

Charles and Mary Anne Babcock

The Bailey Family Foundation

Beth Basham

Dick and Lea Beard

Drs. Derry and Margarita Cancio

Blake Casper - Caspers Company

Culbreath Family Foundation, Inc.

Richard J. and Francine Dobkin

Feld Entertainment, Inc.

Gresham, Smith and Partners

H. Lee Moffi tt Cancer Center & 
Research Institute

Scott and Barbara Hurst

Ron and Eleni Hytoff

Inland Homes

KPMG LLP

LifeLink Foundation

McCumber, Daniels, Buntz, 
Hartig & Puig, P.A.

Merchants Association of Florida and 
MAF Collection Services

Morrison Healthcare Food Services

Paul and Sherri Stanley

Tampa General Hospital Medical Staff

Wachovia Insurance Services

Welch Allyn, Inc.

Gifts from $5,000 - $9,999

ACS Healthcare Solutions

A.R. Savage & Son, Inc.

Mike and Elena Azzarelli

Bacen & Jordan, P.A.

Baird Foundation

Bank of Florida

Barr, Murman & Tonelli, P.A.

Bay Area Cardiology Associates, P.A.

BCH Mechanical

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Florida

Borrell Electric Co., Inc.

Stephen G. Brantley, M.D.

Brookmeade Healthcare

Mr. and Mrs. Charles A. Caldwell

Natalie, George, George IV, Andrea and Hilleary Gramling were one of the fi rst
to arrive at the Circus Patron’s Party.

The Low Gross winners for two years in a row—
Greg Iglehart, Chad Harrod, Steve Stagg, and Gary Harrod.
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Gifts from $500 - $999

Abbott Laboratories

Academic Alliance in Dermatology and 
Dr. and Mrs. Panos Vasiloudes

Ace Relocation Systems, Inc.

AEL Financial LLC

Ronald and Dali Allado

Mary E. Allen

Alsius Corporation

Celillon Alteme

Gary and Donna Arnold

Robin Atkins

Kurt Baker

Anthony Barkett

Marisa T. Barrow

Rev. Dr. William J. Baugh

Dr. and Mrs. Victor D. Bowers

Sue Boyette

Valencia Broxie

Dr. and Mrs. Donald Burgess

Don Busby

Ron and Mary Jane Campbell

Frank D. and Christina Capitano

Cynthia and Mark Carron

Catherine L. Carrubba, M.D.

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Cheek

Dr. and Mrs. Paul A. Chervenick

Kyle Collins

Coloplast Corporation

Ryan, Jaydee and Carson Craig

Dean Creech

Lucretia S. Curvat

David Dalrymple

Alice and Jerry Dingle

Heinz Dueffer

Loren and Paula Dyer

Edwards Lifesciences, LLC

Janet L. Elozory

Glenda Evans

Mary Lee Nunnally Farrior

Daniel G. Fields

Lynn and Stephen Fluharty

Fowler White Boggs Banker P.A.

Christopher Francel

Linda Fuschini

Paul and Suzanne Gabos

Tracie L. Gilbert, R.N., C.C.T.N.

Cathy Gingras

Frances and William Graves

Roy M. Griffi n

Denise Grogg

Paul and Rose Marie Harvey

HealthEdge Investment Partners, LLC

Stephen and Tara Hood

Hook and Ladder Brewing Company

Rogers and Susan Jane Howard

IBM International Foundation

Integrated Systems of Florida, Inc.

Dianne Jacob

Karen Jacobson

Katherine Judd

Celeste Kallenborn

Barbara Keen

Beverly Keene

Robyn Kellems

James J. Kennedy III

Myra Kidwell

James Knox and Barbara Pierson

Mr. and Mrs. A.J. Land

Elaine Larose

Tom Lee

Linda Linderbeck

John Makal

Marissa Maulsby

Stephen McKeeman

Kelly McKelligott

The Mendez Foundation

Marty and Linda Miller

Mission Search

Lynn Modlin

Betty A. Moore

Susan Moore

Philip Morgan

Nancy Mullen

Susan K. Murphy

Ana Liza S. Nicolasora

Sarah Nolan

Northern Trust

Patricia Osborne

Plaza Harbour Island

Trevor Price

Gerald Principe

Quarles Family

Lucila E. Ramiro, M.D.

Betty Ramsey

Stephen and Marie Rannings

Becky Rauenhorst

John Re

Julian Rice

Agnela Romanillos

Barbara B. Romano

John Scolaro

Murray and Francie Shames

Joann Shea

Dr. and Mrs. Martin Silbiger

Smith & Associates Real Estate

David “Tanker” and Tammy Snyder

Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Starr

Jeanette Stevens

Jack Stone and Family

Tampa General Hospital Case 
Management Department

Tampa General Hospital Nurse 
Practice Council

Bruce and Cindy Tigert

Eugenia Travis

Betty Viamontes

Frank W. Walker, Jr. and Hoa T. Walker

Webb Mason

Jane Westbrook

Sandra L. Williams

Troy and Stephanie Winn

Lisa J. Winton

Charles and Barbara Caldwell are grateful patients who are pleased to attend 
the Annual Dinner.

Dr. Raul Otero and his wife Ellan receive a warm welcome to Havana Nights.

2008 Foundation Donors

Gifts from $1,000 - $2,499 
(Continued)

Dave Devine

Kim and Phil Dingle

John Dunn

Anthony D. Escobio

Ferguson Foundation, Inc.

Oslec and Gisele Fernandez

Joyce Fisk

FKQ Advertising + Marketing

Sandra Fleischman

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry E. Fogarty

Sandra Gardner

Maja G. Gift

Kelly Glass

Veronica Gonner

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Gonzalez III

Natalie Annis Goodwin

Gray Robinson Attorneys at Law

Daniel Greenwald/Bayshore Plastic 
Surgery

Sally and Jimmy Hardee

The Harrell Family

Rosemary Henderson

Nadyne Hines

Toni and Vin Hoover

Sally H. Houston, M.D. 
and Jamie Scarola

Elizabeth Howarth

Amy Hull

Ikaria

Infectious Disease Associates 
of Tampa Bay

The Integra Foundation

IntraMed Educational Group

Frank and Shelly Jakes

Brad Johnson, M.D. and 
Dana Coberly, M.D.

JS Turner Family Foundation

Dr. Brenda Junco

George and Bobbe Karpay

Marcos F. Lorenzo, M.D.

Rev. Wayne Maberry

MAQUET, Inc.

David and Carroll McClain

Janie and Ken McIlvaine

Julianne McKeel

Danita McKibbon

Marion McLaughlin

Sharon McLaughlin

Deborah Medina

Merit Professional Coatings

Luz Daisy Metz

Kathy Moll

Hal and Anne Mullis

Brian Mungal

Marilyn Navarro

Newcomer Construction

Georgeann Nikolich

Ed and Linda Oelschlaeger

Leslie F. Osterweil

Roger and Suzanne Perry

Ronald J. Peterson

Protocol Communications 
and Data, Inc.

Ranon & Partners, Inc.

Bud Reitzel

Henry and Roseanne Reyes

Cindy Richards

Linda Rigney

Michael and Cindy Rosier

Jeremy P. and Mary Katherine T. Ross

Bruce and Adajean Samson

Van Sanders

Linda Selbst

Jeff Serpico

Ann Lindell Sheppard

Rita St. Clair

Missy and Corey Steadman

Don and Ellen Stichter

STORR Offi ce Environments 
of Florida, Inc.

Susan Sykes

Tampa Bay Plastic Surgery, Inc. and 
Dr. David Halpern

Tampa General Hospital Information 
Systems Department

Tampa General Hospital Patient Care 
Leadership Council

Tampa General Hospital Patient 
Services Executive Committee

Thoratec

Mr. and Mrs. J. Thomas Touchton

Terry and Colette Tsavoussis

USF Health Department of OB/GYN

Karen Van Cleaf

Rick and Denise Vander Werf

Wachovia Foundation 

David and Linda Ward

Nell Ward

Joe Elena Weachter-Heinz

Morris Weinberg and Rosemary 
Armstrong

Dr. and Mrs. Samuel S. Weinstein

Susan White

Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Wilds

Jeff and Julie Wooley

Glenda Wright

The 2008 Circus Committee is ready for the fun to begin.

Lynn Culbreath (right) spent her White Coat experience with Dr. Samuel Shube in the new 
Cardiovascular Center.
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Drew Silverman

Society of International Business 
Fellows

Terrell Sovey

Nancy Speed

Shay and Connell Stafford

Diane Stahlbusch

Amy Stokes

Sandra Stutzman

Joan and Jorge Supkay

Ann D. Swanick

Mr. and Mrs. Charles W. Talcott

Tampa General Hospital Advanced 
Practice Council

Tampa General Hospital Employee 
Wellness Department

Tampa General Hospital Pastoral Care

Elizabeth Tatum

Peggy Thompson

Sara Thrower

Phyliss Thurston

Judi Tsiguloff

United States Quad Rugby Association

Uromed, Inc.

Catherine Varn

Evelyn Wellhausen

Cheryl Wessel

Roger Wood

Wrightway Consulting, Inc.

Liz and Jim Young

Susana Zachry

Ed Zebrowski

Robin Zocchi

Jeffrey J. Zyonse

Gifts from $100 - $249

ACE Homecare, LLC

John Adams

Caitlin Curtis and Guillame Alinat

Dan Allen

Angel Alsina, M.D.

American Eurocopter

Mr. and Mrs. Philip Amuso

John R. Anderson

Rosemary Williams Anderson

Simmie Anderson

Richard Andretta

Jorge Arizmendi

Armando Arroyo, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Alfred S. Austin

Irma B. Avery

Barney Bailey

Jason Bailey

Estee Baker

Bank of America

Anette Bauman

R. Michelle Beale

Maureen and Sam Beauregard

Violeta “Tita” M. Bedi

Brian and JoEllen Beers

JoEllen Beers

Leketia Bell

Amy S. Bentz

Krystyna M. Berger, M.H.A., MT/ASCP

Mark Berggren

Monroe and Suzette Berkman

Lauren Berner

Larry Bevis

Biba and John Parker Foundation

Mrs. John Bierley

Candace J. Billingsley

Bi-Rite Company

Mr. and Mrs. J.B. Blanset, Jr.

Sue Bliss

Daryl Blume

Sharon M. Bobak, CST/CFA

Janet L. Booth

Brooke Bostic, L.P.N.

Roger L. Bowen

Gay Boyer

Mr. and Mrs. John H. Boyet

Brennan Medical

Victoria Bridges

Trish Brooks-Campbell

Russell and Janice Brown

Matt and Laura Bryant

Booky Buchman

Randy Buddemeyer

William Bugni

Marchelle Burgess

Martin S. Burgess

Rowena Camejo, R.N.

Andrea Campbell

Monica Campbell

James Grymes Cannon, Jr.

Rose M. Cannon

Caretenders

Mike Carey

Katherine Carr

Maureen A. Casoli

Warren and Dot Cason

Alan L. Causey

Walt Chancey

Chancey Interior Design, Inc.

Channelside Bay Plaza and 
Kathleen Walsh

Jaimet Chinea

Cheryl E. Croquette

Janis Christie

Carolyn Chunn

Nina and Gary Ciak

Sheri Clark

Alexis Clarkson, P.T.

Charles E. Cleveland

Peter Coburn

Jason Cohen

Competitive Enterprise Institute

Michael J. Connelly

Patty Conze

Cool Aid AC Service, Corp.

Tamara Cooley

Corporate Crisis Management

Carolyn Corr

Luigi Costantini

Susan E. Cottrell

Jan Karamitsanis shadowed plastic surgeon Dr. Dan Greenwald.

Patrons Eleanor and Buck McInnis (left) visited with Patsy and Gene McNichols
at the Gala Patron’s Party.

2008 Foundation Donors

Gifts from $500 - $999
(Continued)

Carter Wright

Joe and Catherine Christie Zanghi

Ursula Zaycer

Gifts from $250 - $499

Advocate Medical Services, Inc.

C. Keith Aldahondo

All South Services, Inc.

Lisa Allen

Amanda Medical, Inc.

Brenda Angall

Astra Tech

Anne and Troy Atlas

Sherri and Alan Badia

Mr. and Mrs. Kent Bailey

Baldwin Connelly Group, LLC

Bard Medical Division

The James G. Barnhart Family

Andre Beaudry

Anne Blevins

Kent and Jane Blocher

Eva Bowles

Brett and Caroline Breen

Melissa Caballero

Gary Calhoun

Larry Carnahan

Meredith Carro

Debby Chambers

Velva Clark

Mr. and Mrs. James W. Clarkson

Vivian Clements

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Coney

Bonnie Conrad

Shawn Cordner

Loine S. Davis

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory De Lucca

Crystal and Jack Deal

Adam Diasti

G. Enrique Diaz

Laurie Dixon

Dunedin Fire Department

Steven L. and Wendy L. Durbin

Eli Lilly and Company

Stacie Eubanks

Eurocraft

Paul L. Ford

Laura Foster

The Fresh Market, Inc.

Mary Garand

Paula J. Gatwood

Sue Gaza

Geiger

Gentiva

Jean and Tom Grattan

Donna Greene

GW Group, LLC

Robert Hall

Hangar Orthopedic Group, Inc.

Sonja M. Hardy, R.N.

James Harris

Richard Harrison

Raymond Hewitt

Edmund C. Hill

Hollister Incorporated

Molly Holt

Joy Lynn Hughes

INVACARE

Kathlynn Jeske

Morris M. Johnson

Mary Ann Joy

Beth-Ann Kershaw

Kimberly Clark Health Care

Michael and Melissa Jo Laven

Olga LeBron

Jeanette Lonas

Tracey Lund

Susan Machalek, R.N.

Heather McCranie

S. Douglas McKeel

Daniel Mecca

Medical Technologies of Georgia

Medtronic Foundation

Mercy Moeller

Sherry Morris

Olivia Moses

MSL Associates, Inc.

Joan Muldoon

Mr. and Mrs. Larry A. Nelson

Dr. and Mrs. Laurence T. Neufeld

Scott O’Dell

George and Carol Overend

Joseph M. Paniello, Esq.

Passy-Muir, Inc.

Janette Penman

Michael Peterson

Philips Healthcare

Mary Plumb

Sarah Poblete

Ride-Away Handicap Equipment Corp.

Linda L Ridenhour

Conrad Robinson

Bob Rushworth

Elizabeth M. Saunders

John Scott

Senior Home Care, Inc.

Brian and Heather Serafi nRepresentatives from TECO and the IBEW Local 108 presented a check to the Burn Center 
from money raised in their annual golf tournament.

Eleni Hytoff, Kimberly Hoffman, Matt Hoffman and Ron Hytoff get ready to go to the circus.
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James Honkisz and Catherine Binns

Mr. and Mrs. A. Clewis Howell

Arthur S. Huchro

Hudson Manor

Margo Hunt

Mark and Kathryn Hunt

Mr. and Mrs. Ken Hyatt

Lisa C. Janes, P.A.

Maria Jaramillo

Douglas and Dawn Jones

J. Jones

James M. Jones

Jessica Joseph

Sandra M. Kellaher, Esq.

Masako and Frank Kelly

Ron Kelly

Micah King

Teressa Kitchel

Roger Kohler

Elias and Melissa Kolettis

Karlita Konnerth

Leann Koontz

Cooper Krajewski

Clayton and Rosie Kreis

Dr. and Mrs. Stephen M. Krietzer

Dan Kresge

Henry Kulig

Francois Lafl eche

Ted Lancaster

Bunny and Jim Landis

Linda F. Lawson

Tom and Vicki Lay

Michael and Judy Lee

Earl and Bebe Leonard

JoAnn Leone

Judy and George Levy

Morris and Mildred Liebhaber

Mr. and Mrs. Theodore Liswith

William Lloyd

Jose M. Lopez

Fred Lueck

Elizabeth Lydon

Sjonne Mabbott

Cynthia Mackler

Barbara and Jim Major

Keith Margrill

Cecelia M. Martin

Dushan and Mary Martinasek

Dr. and Mrs. Carlos R. Martinez

Christine Martirano

Mary Pat Martley

Mary Key & Associates, Inc.

William and Jill Mayo

Bob and Diane McDaniel

April and Ryan McDonald

Robert J. McDonaugh

Bonnie McDougle

Michael McGee

Teresa McReynolds

Gloribel Medina

Maria Lourdes Mendez

Lynette Menezes

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Merrick III

Tom and Janet Micale

Anne M. Mills and sons, Court & John

John C. Mills, Jr.

Kandace K. Mohar

Kettlie Mondesir

Jose Montero, M.D.

Pam and Rick Mooney

Amy Moore

Sandra Patricia Morales

Tommy and Berdina Morgan

Mr. and Mrs. Allen Morris

Cindy Morris

Jill M. Morris, D.M.D.

Lou Ann Morriss

Michael Moschetto

Scot M. Moser

Liane Moye

Christian Mozes

MPJ Services, Inc.

Kathy Munger

Michael Murray

Demetria Nartatez

Kathy Harry Natale

Chuck Nelson

Robert and Linda Nelson

Noelle Nesgoda-Muchnic

Elaine Newman

John and Justine Nicolacakis

Michael Nikolau

Frank E. Nixon

Kristina Nolte

Bob Nucci

Richard Oehler, M.D.

Patricia Ogden

Bruce Oliver

Dr. and Mrs. David J. Orban

Jasmine Page

Charles Paidas, M.D.

Palm Pavilion of Clearwater, Inc.

Amy and Joe Paratore

Bud & Mary Esther Parker

Joseph L. Parker

Jay Parsons

Shelly Patton

Richard Paula, M.D.

Michele Payne

Nathan, Brian and David Pearlman

Karen Pesce

Amy Peterson

Arland and Martha Phelps

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph N. Philipp

Tim Pierce

Gary Poffenberger

Steve Ponce

James E. Prickett

Robert S. Prior, R.N., C.N.R.N.
Tom Gates, Les Muma, Joel Parker and Larry Morgan are ready for a great day of golf.

Dick and Lea Beard and EC and Carol Smith enjoyed an evening of fi ne wine and hors d’oeuvres 
at the Foundation’s Wine Gala at the Fresh Market.

2008 Foundation Donors

Gifts from $100 - $249 
(Continued)

Julie A. Coudurier

Carl Craft

Joan Craft

Steve and Nancy Crane

Thomas G. and Rosann Creed

Myra Croft

June Curley

Deborah S. Cusumano

Nahid Daemi

Mike Daniels

Anthony D’Aquila

Kathy Dardeen

Carol Darling

Don and Jan DeFosset

Mina DeLaVergne

Ray G. Delphey III

Mary Demere

Patricia J. Detmer

Robert Dewhurst

Margo and Greg Dexter

Emma Dimanlig

Alice Dinsmore

Michael R. Distaula

Ramon and Marisella Docobo

Arlan Dohrmann

Priscilla Domisiw

David Dray

Dr. and Mrs. Garth R. Drewry

Dyani Dyson

Wade and Barbara Edwards

Kimberly Elman

emsCharts, Inc.

Karen Encinosa

Sandy Estep

Kim Estes

John E. Evan

EWI Construction, LLC

Joe Fada

Annie L. Failla

Melanie Favors

Matthew Felber

Scott Felder

Susan Filskov

Ellen and Herb Fiss

Richard F. Fitzgerald

Mr. and Mrs. Irvin Fleischman

Thomas Fluharty

Jarrett Franklin

Peter and Marcy Franz

Mike and Sandy Freedman

Karen Fugate

Lyle and Charley Ann Fugelberg

Mary Ann Fullerton

Margaret S. Funk

Dr. Jorge Gadea

Edward Gandy

Donna Gebbia

GenSpring Family Offi ces

Georgia Institute of Technology,
Deans Offi ce - College of Sciences

Mr. and Mrs. D. Richard Gibbs

Harrison and Tom Giddens

John and Ruth Giordano

Maribel Gonzalez

Dr. and Mrs. Americo Gonzalvo

Kelley Gonzalvo, R.N.

Mark Goodpasture

Esperanza Graham

Donna Gray

Elliott Greenbaum and Seaboard 
Cold Storage

Dr. and Mrs. John N. Greene

Dan Grossman

Grow Financial Federal Credit Union

Gene Gunn

Ray and Lucy Gurka

Richard and Cindy Hadlow

Dan Haight, M.D.

Dr. and Mrs. David Halpern

Cynthia Ham

Sharon Hancock

Jerry and Wynonne Hart

David and Claudette Hartman

Martin and Valerie Haskell

Mary and J. W. Hatton

Nancy Hawes

Amanda Hays

Margie Hays

Dr. William F. and Pamala Hays

Judy Cruthirds Henry

Sean Henry

Darlene Hepburn

Ana Hernandez

Cynthia Hernandez

Jennifer Herrera

Vann Herring

Jane Hertz

J. Carlisle and Harriet Hewitt

Hill Ward Henderson

The Hiller Group, Inc.

Chris Hillman

Paul and Judy Hines

Dr. and Mrs. Mitchel Hoffman

Judy Hogan

Denise Holland

Dr. and Mrs. Doug HoltBrenda & Charlie Ketchey visited with Foundation Trustee Pat Sullivan at the 
Fresh Market Wine Gala.

Phil and Kim Dingle visit with Dr. Cedric Sheffi eld at the Annual Dinner.
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Bettie Alexander

Lydia Ali

Charlotte D. Allen

Karen Allie

Ann and Herb Alperin

Moustafa Aly

Jason Ancer

Gregoria Anderson

Ruth Anderson

Timothy G. Anderson, P.A.

Aurelia Andrew

Mary Antczak

Carolyn Aponte

Recaredo Arco

Franklin Aristide

Linda Attkisson

Stephanie Austin, R.N.

Charlyn Austria-Marasco

Lana Badgley

Aide Baez 

Kimberly Bailey

Vaughn Bailey

Frank Baker

Jacquelyn Baker

Jamie Barcley

Elsa Bardelli

James Barfi eld

Lisa Barnett

Priscilla Barnum-Lewis

William and Norma Barr

Marshall and Dolores Barrash

Michele Barton

Sharon Barton

Wayne Basford

Joe Bastasich

William R. Beauchamp

Bed & Mattress Warehouse

Amelia Beeker

Patricia Benedikova

Icylyn Bennett

Justin R. Bennett

Marti Bennett

Patricia Bennett

Vivian Benson

Bob Berry

Annetta Bersche

Cheryl Bielecki

Del and Arlene Bireline

Michael Blanco

Diane Bockus

Karyna E. Boettger

Martha Boonyapricha

Jacey Boozer

Patricia Bowman

Sheril Boyd

Steven C. Boyd

Karen J. Bradford

Kim Branagan

Danielle Brennan

Paul Bresnahan

Yonatan G. Brieter

Cyndi Broughton

Carolina Brown

Derrick Brown

Doug and Janet Brown

Garnette Brown

Mary Brown

Paula Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Richard C. Brown

Russ and Leah Brown

Valerie Brown

Jerome Browne

A.R. Brunson

Nancy Buck

Sandra and Robert Buckley

Arselio Burgos

Charles Burkes

Sadie Burt

Stephanie Burton

Lou Ann Butler

Cassandra Byrd

Mary Wayne and Ted Bywater

C. Q. Insulation, Inc.

Jean Cadet

Martha L. Caicedo

Alva Cail-Williams

Tracy Cammarata

Susan Canan

Maria Canares

Mrs. Scott Candler, Jr.

Jonah Candoff

Sabra Carl

Donald Carpenter

Tonya Carranza

Angel L. Carrasquillo

Alicia Carter

Lina Carter

Robert E. Carter

Mr. and Mrs. William Cassidy

Celida Castillo

Frank Castillo

Edyt Castro

V. Raquel Catro, R.N.

Sandra L. Centeno

Barbara C. Chalmers

Ming Chan

Muriah Chapman

Filomena Charehjoo

Marie Charles

Arelys Chaviano

Brian Chester

Mike and Jetta Chiaventone

Katie Chinonis

Linda Chivari

Holly N. Civitarese

Steve Clark

Talesia Clark

Tresa Clark

Denita Clarke

Kevin Clarkson

Freddie Clayton

Carrie Cleveland

Pat CobleDr. Dana Shires was delighted to receive the James M. “Red” McEwen Award from Ron 
Hytoff as heart transplant recipients Tom and Stephanie Dye look on.

Scott McNichols congratulates John Farley for winning the putting contest.

2008 Foundation Donors

Gifts from $100 - $249 
(Continued)

Mr. and Mrs. Gerard R. Quinlan

Kevin M. Rado

Hafi z and Sheerin Rahman

Susan Rainey

Nick Reader

Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Reeves

Bonnie Rice

Georgianna J. Rice, R.N., CCRN

Mitchell and Suzanne L. Rice

Elizabeth Richard

Jeff Richards

Donny Richardson

Mrs. Carl D. Riggs

Roger Robson

Mark and Glenda Roddy

Kim Roessler

Mark Rometty

Santa A Rosario

Carlos J. Rozas

Sandra Rudy

Angela Ruiz

Rico Ruiz

Arian Rushing

Saddlebrook Resort

Muhammad Omar Saleem

Cristal Salinas

San’s Pizzeria & Restaurant

Mr. and Mrs. James Sanford

James Drew Saucerman

Bill Schifi no

Doris Schmidt

Steven Schwartz

Angelique T. Scott

Debra L. Scott

Linda Scrofani

Silbia Sevilla

Carol Shakoori

Shapiro Associates

Vanity Box/Dana Shaw

Michael C. Shepherd

Nancy and Al Sherrod

Dr. David J. Smith

Dr. and Mrs. Donald A. Smith

Tready Smith

Charurut Somboonwit, M.D.

Carolyn Soucy

Sandie Spangler

William N. Spellacy, M.D.

Betsy and Larry Stagg

John Staton

Chuck and Cindy Stelter

Linda and Mark Stine

John Swensson

Tampa General Hospital Surgical 
Trauma ICU

Robert and Stephanie Tannenbaum

Terry Payne’s Tree Service

Deb Thielen

Mr. and Mrs. I. Clay Thompson, Jr.

Kerrie Tobin

Leslie Todd

Erik Tokos

Elsa Torres

Chris and Georgette Tsavoussis

Turbomeca USA

The University of Tampa

USF Health Department of Surgery

Joseph Valenti

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Valenti

Mr. and Mrs. Tony Venezia

Dan Ventimiglia

Buz VerPlanck

Nelson Vila

Ann Walters

Charles and Aida Weissman

Dr. and Mrs. Steve Weissman

Julie Werner

Ms. White-Youssouf

Bill Wickett

Jay and Pamela Wilkins

Cheryl Williams

Mr. and Mrs. Donald E. Williams III

Floyd Williams

Mr. and Mrs. J. Hulon Williams III

Scott Williams

Clyde N. Wilson

Margaret Winkelmann

Tim Wise

Ronnie Wlcek

Kenneth and Kimberly Wozunk

Darlene Young

Robert Young

Heleomar Zanga

Stavros Zoumberos

Gifts up to $99

Liza M. Aaviyil

Rachel Miller Abanilla

Daniel Abraham

Marisol Abrego

Ana C. Acevedo

Paschasius Achakeng

Mr. and Mrs. Rudy Acosta

Ken Additon

Jillian AlbanoHavana Nights was enjoyed by Steven Greenbaum and USF President Judy Genshaft (left) 
and Eleni and Ron Hytoff.

The face-painting is always a favorite for the children at the Circus Patrons’ Party.
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Jacques Fleury-Jean

Esther Flores

Joyce Floyd

Jeanne Flynt

John Fogarty

Todd Folk

Roy Ford

Andy Forsythe

Maria J. Fortes

Graeme and Staci Fraser

James L. Frederick, Jr.

Tana Fredrick

Tiffany French

Bruce Frink

Bethany Frost

Sally Ann Fry

Jason Fugere

Judi Fulton

Eddie Gaines

Gail P. Gainous

Pamela Gambrell

Marco Gandy

Joseph P. Gangi

Douglas Gannon

Don Garand

Cherree W. Garcia

Keelie F. Gardner

Michaela W. Garner

Analia Garet

Walter Garet

Katherine Southworth Gartland

Elsa Garza

Stephen C. Gatto

Jackie Gay

Connie Gee-Abate

McKenzie Gerun

Lisa Giblin

Laura A. Gil

Dana Gillette

Kathy Gitzen

L.A. Glassman

Donna J. Gleeson

Robert D. Glover

Sharon and Herb Gold

Devan Golden

Shirley Golden

Faith Goldman

Mayette Gomez

Aristides Gonsalves

Sol Gonzalez

Teodosio Gonzalez, Jr.

Jane E. Goodeve, R.N., M.S.N.

Ann and Wis Goodhue

Betty Goodwin

Lydia Gottardi

Madaline Grady

Brian Gray

Hasani J. Green

Sabrina Greene

Gloria Griffi n, R.N.

Elizabeth Darwin Grobmyer

Terence Grogan

Carol Grovac, RN

John Guarascio

Teresa Guarascio

Lisa and Dennis Gunther

Carmen Guzman

Denise Haas

Mr. and Mrs. Demetrios C. Halkias

Fernando Hall

James and Denise Halley

Alicia Harner

Chester Harper

Jessica Harris

Bonnie M. Hart

Bernice Harvey

Trudi Martin Haughey

Tiffany Lynn Helsby-Parke and Family

Mauricio Henao

Jerry Hendrix

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth M. Henson

Ricardo Hernandez

Marilyn Herrera

Brian E. Heverling

Denise Hickey

Robert E. Hill

Mary Ellen Beuchel Holbrook

Agnes Holder

Jackie Holland

Gary Holmer

Amma Holmes

Dorothy Holton

Janice Hopper

Julie Horecker

Jacob Hornberger

Nancy Hoskins

Elizabeth Howard

Candice Howell

Donna Huff

Agnes Huggins

Kelly Hughes

Ulonda Hughey

Lora Hulse

Mechelle Humbert

Amy Hunt

Lucian A. Hunter

Nicholas Hunter

Robert Huxtable

Thresiamma Illikal

Elissa Illustrato

Island Design and 
Architectural Center, Inc.

Nadine Ishtiaq

Bill and Debbie Ismer

Natalie Ivanoff

Halise Ivey

J.H. Williams Oil Co., Inc.

Terence Jackson

Carol L. Jacondino

Evalina Jamilosa, R.N.

Vicki Jarvis

Thresia Jayaraj

Ellen and Steve Short stop for a picture with Havana Nights sponsor Henry Reyes of 
JPMorgan Chase, Richard Harrison and Koni Cassini (left to right).

Blake Casper (right) and his guests relax and await the chance drawing at the gala.

2008 Foundation Donors

Gifts up to $99
(Continued)

Mindy Cochran

Dianne Cohrs-McLaughlin

Catherine Coley

Jacklyn Collazo

Andrea Cook

Carmon Cook

Justin and Christine Cook

Lanier Cooper

Rob Corden

Teresa Corden

Carrie Coronado

Madeleine Courtney

Juan Covani

Stephanie Coviello

Christina Cowan

Catherine Cox

Margaret Craft

Amanada Creadon

Diane Crecy

Christopher and Mary Creed

Lydia Creely

Marchette Crist

Nancy and Barry Crossman

R. Csekits

Wilfredo A. Cuadros

William and Carolyn Culhane

Curtis and Debbie Culver

Mr. and Mrs. Rodolfo Cunanan

Ms. D. Cunningham

Bernadine Currie

Lillie M. Cutler

Matthew Daniels

Raymond and Susan Darowski

Nury R. Darrow

Angelia Davis

Ivey Davis

Maynar Davis

Mike Davis

Susan A. Davis

Sherry Day

Elaine de Brigard

David DeCarvalho

Wendy De Coteau

Leonida DeGuzman

Vincent de Leon

Roberto Delgado

Eduardo Delgado-Lago

Heather DeLones

Randy Gerard

Israel DelValle

Sims Demere

Marian Dempsey

Rhonda S. Dermody

Judy Dery

Lori L. Desmond

Kenneth E. Dickens

Crystal Diggs

Rowena Ditchon

Marcelline Dolhancryk

John Donnelly

Louna Dor

Christine Douglas

Mary Frances Draper

Maryann Driscoll

Shenandoah Duckett

Alex A. Duke

Mary H. Duke

Mandi Dunaway

David Dunlap, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. William Dunlap

Kathleen Dunn

Dorothy Dunning

Melanie Durham

Manuel Echavarria

Ike Eichhorn

John Ekarius

Sharon Elazar

Steve Elefterion

Sonya Eliam

Kacky Elliott

Joan Emanuel

Susan H. Eminizer

Monika Endredi

John and Kathryn Ervin

Marjorie Escobio

Abra Seena Etsi

Joseph A. Evangelisti

Teri L. Evans

Rubin and Glenda Everidge

Paulette Exume

Tina Fabrizio

Fairway Lake Neighborhood 
Association

Debra Faulk

Cynthia Fay-Allen

Doreen Fernandez

Fernanda Fernandez

Lisa Ferrer

Matt Ferry

Tracy L. Fields

Denise Fife

Ana Figueroa

Ed and Malinda Filice

Jessica Fillipovich

Alex Fink

Onie F. FisherTony Venezia (2nd from left), Diane Stahlbusch and John Scolaro (far right) fi shed on the ISOF 
team and presented their tournament winnings to Ron Hytoff and Robin DeLaVergne.

Dan Mahurin, CEO of SunTrust, our Three Ring Sponsor, FHSC Chairman Jim Warren and 
TGH Foundation Chairman Phillip Dingle visit with the showgirls.
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Melissa Matthews

Harold and Marty Matz

Ms. Charlette R Mayhue

Jennifer McCain

Janine McCooty

David McDonald

Karen S. McDonald

Oniel McFarlane

Chaplain Sabrina McGavock

Nicola McGinness

Virginia Mcgrath

Timothy McIlvaine

Grace Chan McKibben

Jerald and Shirley McKinney

Kevin McNamara

Sue and Mendal Mearkle

Zahira Medina

Christian Mejica

Elizabeth A. Mellinger

Amanda Melton

Charles Melton

Debra Mendelson

Ceve Mereles

Karen Metcalf

Manuel R. Mieses

Brenda M. Miller

Cheryl Miller

Karen Miller

Kim Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Rick Miller III

Steve Miller

Trinda Miller

Linda Milligan, R.N.

Shay Mincher

Shantel Mingo

Dwayne Mitchell

Rabbi Stephen F. Moch

Sophia Mohammed

Wayne Mondezie

Omayra Montanez Garcia

Anna and Richard Montella

Bernice Moore

Mr. and Mrs. James M. Moore

Mirta Moran

Jennifer K. Morrison

Adrian Morrow

Thomas Mortillo

Irma Moscato

Yvette Moss

Mary Mulholland

Gloria A. Munoz

Robert Murdock

James D. Murphy, Jr. M.D.

Jennifer Murphy

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Scott Myers

Ann Naglis

Gina M. Nappi

Deborah Nash

Daniel Navarro

Maite Nazco

Derek Neal

Marian Nelson

John Newman

Susan Newman

Hau Huu Nguyen

Huong Nguyen

Tien Q. Nguyen

Deborah Nicasio

Barry Nichols

Nicole Nichols

Andrew Normand

Rebekkah L. Norr

Linda Northrop

Deborah Norton

Orgina P. Norvil

Joel Nugent

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Ocheltree

Kevin and Jan Oestmann

Gwen O’Flaherty

Oglethorpe Antiques 
& Interior Design, Inc.

Kimberly Oleneack

Carol Oliva

Sonja Olson

Amy Orsini

Allison C. Owens

Shannon W. Ozgur

Rachel Panny

Ivan J. Pantojas

Michael Paparelli

Sungja Park

Harry M. Parker

Debra Parsons

Eric Parsons

Angelita Pascual-Bowen

Aryne Patterson

Charles M. Payne

Sabeena Pazhukayil

Mario Penalosa

Patricia Pendry

Denaise Perez

Lizzet Perez

Scott Pettingill

Aniamma Philipose

Cheryl Phillips

Mary E. and A. Burt Phillips

Derek Piazza

Francis Pido

Carmelita Piepenbrink

Louisena Pierre

Martin Pierson

Diane Pietrobono

Brad and Bonnie Pihl

YaKayra Pilarte-Ramos

Lynne Plante

Nenita Plaza

Albertus Plynaar

Dr. and Mrs. Jerry Poklepovic

Sonia Polite

Barry and Kassi Pope

Heather Portwood

Junior Pratt

Monsignor Robert Gibbons and TGH Auxiliary Chair Linda Holt presented Joe Mestro with the 
Madeleine P. Gibbons Humanitarian Award for his dedicated volunteer service 

at TGH during the Annual Dinner.

Tammy and Dan Honneger are greeted at the Gala by a beautiful showgirl.

2008 Foundation Donors

Gifts up to $99
(Continued)

Kathie Jenkins

Linda Jenkins

Tavares Jenkins

Isabel Jillson

Rosetta Jimerson

Geetha John

Barbara Johnson

Bernice Johnson

Elaine M. Johnson

Harry S. Johnson

Ken Johnson

Toby Johnson

Juanese Johnson-Davis

Karen Jones

Kate Aldahonda-Jones

Patrick S. Jones

Sherri L. Jones

Jason Jordan

Darrin Joy

The Junior League of Montgomery

Douglas Kaiser

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Kanter

Kelly Kasny

Debora Keafer

Thomas Keane

Marilyn Kennedy

Kimberly Kernon

Elizabeth A. Keschman

Charlie and Brenda Ketchey

Mr. Riaad Khan

Nita Kidiyoor

Mr. Takako Kikuchi

Dayna Kimmins

Terrance King

Kenneth Kirkconnell

Pamela Kitts

Anne and David Knapp

B. Korb, R.N.

Mercy Koshy

Betty Koteles

Joe Kotvas

Darcy Kremser

Ray Kush

Mary K. Kutash, A.R.N.P.

Sandi Lacey

Laurie Lackman

Richard P. Lambou

Peter Lambros

Craig Landefeld

Jeffi e Lane

Meagan Langdoc

Ken Lange

Edith Lanham

Donald and Linda Lantz

Ann and Rob LaPlaca

Patrick Lark

John Larosa

Michael J. Lasko

Debra League

Tia Lee

Susan A. LeFave

Londy Leonardo

Bridget J. Lepre

Jack Leslie

Nancy Lessard

Inna Levin

Thomas Levit

Cheryl and Haran Levy

Elizabeth Lewis

Arturo Lievano

Babs Lizotte

Christie Long

David Lopez

Tina B. Lopez

Maribel Lopez-Rodriguez

Merna Lougheed, R.N.

Debbie K. Lovas

Maria Loyola

Rhonda Lozo

Magalie Luceus

Juliana Luciano

Eduardo Lugo

Ernesto Lugo

Mr. and Mrs. J. T. Lykes III

Billy Lyons

Saundra Lyons

Garry MacArthur

Maria I. Macedo

Ralph Madison

John and Donna Mahoney

Janelle Maldonado

Mr. and Mrs. Louis Maleski

Robert Maloney

Lisa Manis

Stacy M. Mann

Aldo Marano

Denise Marcellus

Emily Marks

Michael Marlin

Edgardo Marquez

Jorge Marquez

Deborah Martin

Jean and Bill Martin

Linda S. Martin

Pat and Hazel Mathes

Joyson MathewTampa General CEO Ron Hytoff presents Kenneth Feld with a framed article featuring the 
Ringling Bros. and Barnum & Bailey® Circus.

Jane and Leroy Collins enjoy the Havana Nights Gala.
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Kenneth Staggs

William Stanley

Myrna Starr

Andre Steadman

Rebecca Stefo

Ralph and Jayne Stocks

Mildred Stokes

Eric Stubbe

Josephine Sullivan

Erin Summers

Andrew Sweet

Linda Sweet

Tampa General Hospital Facilities 
Department

Leo Tang

Nick Tardie

Cheryl Tate

Albert Taylor

Susan Taylor

Mehretu Tegegne

Mario Telfair

Christina Thimesch

Betty Thomas

Constance Thomas

Harriett and Jerry Thuesen

Sonia Toledo

J. Xavier Tome

Sabrina Toombs

Elsa Trinchera

Frances Trotman

Michael Tubbs

Joyce and Roger Tupy

Terrence and Jennifer Tupy

Mr. and Mrs. J. Martin Turbidy

Astonah Turner

Jack Uhl and Loretta Uhl

UPS

Urban Flats Restaurant

Joan and Bobby Vakos

Yvonne Valdes

Anna Valencia

Pearl Valeri

David Vallejo

Mr. and Mrs. William L. Van Dyke III

Derrick W. Vankampen

Sandra Vaughn-Stevens

Amanda Jane Vega

Roy Vega

Nancy B. Velazquez

Jeanne Vernon

Janice Vickers

Jenny Vigier

Visconti Family

Haddy Voltaire

Robert Wallen

Dion Wallinger

Louise Walters

Robin Warnberg

Gloria Washington

Rose Waters, R.N.

Sarita Watford

Dr. and Mrs. Richard Weibley

Frank Weiri

Steve Wesenhagen

Jennifer Wessels

Connie and Ed West

Cheryl White

George B. Whitehurst

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Wiede

Kristan Wiemer

John and Kara Wierzbowski

Cathy L. Wiley, R.N., C.P.N.

Brenda Wilkinson

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Williams

Howard Williams

Joyce Williams

Linda Williams

Maxine Williams

Phillip C. Williams

Tammy Williams

Ashley Willis

Hoyle and Mary Audrey Wilson

Lindsey Wilson

Shantwann Wilson

Tracy Wilson

Chad Wiltz

Latrena Wimbley

Scott Winkelmann

Sam Winstead

Aaron and Darlene Workman

Silvia S. Young

Sharon Zegalia

Christina Zuba

Tampa General Hospital Foundation extends its 

sincere appreciation to these individuals, corporations, 

foundations and organizations for their support from 

January 1, 2008 to December 31, 2008.

This listing includes both pledge payments and gifts. 

We also thank those who chose to remain 

anonymous. If we have inadvertently omitted or 

misspelled your name, please accept our apologies

and notify us at (813) 844-7250.2008 Gala Chair Mary Jane Campbell, TGH Foundation Chair Phillip Dingle and 
Executive Director Robin DeLaVergne are about to name the winner of $10,000.

The 2008 Circus was a family affair for Jim Sutton, Natalie and Layne Goodwin and 
Mike and Júne Annis.

2008 Foundation Donors

Gifts up to $99
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Sandra Jean Prince

C. Donald and Peggy Prosser

Dana Pryor

Denise Quesada

Ricardo Quevedo

Althea Quillet

Alan Quintana

Chiara Quintana

Karla Radle

Roger Raine

Suganlhini Rajakumar

Szilvia Ramos

James and Mary Rannings

Kathy Rassizi

Pearce and Amy Rayner

John E. Reardon, Jr.

Elizabeth Register

Glenda Register

Diane Reid

Kenneth Reid

Reina Reinoso

Katherine Reyes

K. T. Rice

Howard and Andrea Rich

Raidvil Richardson

Shiela Richardson

Leslie Y. Richardson-Lovett

Marian Parker and Bob Richbourg

Charlie Richie

Kerrie Rigberg

Rosana Rivera

Heather Robinson

Kristy L. Robinson

Rhonda Robinson

Eyby Robles

Milagros Rodriguez

Valerie Rodriguez

Stuart and Bev Rogel

Frank Roithmeier

Blanca Rojas

Joshua Roman

Rosa Roman

Rafael Romero

Diocelis Rosabal

Mary L. Rosales

Mickey L. Rosefelt

Elysee Rosemene

Stephanie Rosemurgy

Mike, Fay and Sandy Roslan

Bruce Roth

Anne Roy

Pat and Jack Rudy

Lesley Rulli

George Ruman

Rodger and Anne Russi

Jerome Ryans

Karlyn and Marc Sachs

Ernest Salazar

Lorena Salem

Bryan Sampson

Mr. David M. Samuel, Sr.

Leni Samuel

Ophelia Samuels

Janis M. Sanders

Alexia Sandlin

Debra Sandlin

Amy Santamaria

Miguel Santamaria

Christine Santiago

Maria Santos

Jennifer Scalzo

George P. Schanck III

Walter F. Schick

Susan Schmidt

Donna Schoder

Ellen Schuster

Chandi Seecharran

Emmanuel Senatus

Normandia Serrano

Marvin Settles

Eric Shepard

Dianne Shepley

Jennifer Shindelman

Manon Short

Elizabeth G. Shumate

Elizabeth Sigety

Laqusia M. Simon

Kelli Sinclair

Tina Sink

Carol Sivard

Nichole Skelton

Karla Skinner

Kimberle L. Slane

Hazel L. Small

Nicole Small

Anita M. Smith

Frances Smith

LaQuanda C. Smith

Lewis Smith

Tracee Smith

Nootchie Smith

Pierina Sorbara

Eftihia Sorolis

Richard Sozzi

Shelia A. Spowart

Stephen StaggAmong the guests at the 2008 Annual Dinner were Paul Stanley, Joe Taggart, Lynn Guyton, 
Bryan Guyton, and Samantha Warren (left to right).

Tammy Snyder, Debbie Nouss, Mark Nouss, Sam Ellison, and Tanker Snyder (left to right) 
had a great time at the Havana Nights Gala.
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Women’s Leadership Council Founders

June S. Annis

Michele Bailey

Donna Barrs

McIver Berner

Betsy Best

Evelyn Bowles

Tilda Brabson

Edna V. Broyles

Velva Clark

Cindy Coney

Cornelia Corbett

Jamie Curley

Robin DeLaVergne

Nancy de Waart

Francine Dobkin

Cheryl Eagan

Joyce Wellman Fisk

Sandra Fleischman

Sandra O. Gardner

Harrison Giddens

Natalie Annis Goodwin

Andrea Gramling

Sally Hardee

Frankie Harrell

Margo Harrod

Rosemary Henderson

Nadyne Hines

Elizabeth Howarth

Mary Lib Howell

Amy Hull

Eleni Arnaoutakis Hytoff

Dianne Jacob

Shelly Jakes

Jan Karamitsanis

Karla Kirkwood

Dana Ludwig

Denise (Dee Dee) Mahaffey

Jane McIlvaine

Eleanor McInnis

Julianne McKeel

Danita McKibbon

Marion McLaughlin

Patsy McNichols

Deborah Medina

Anne S. Mullis

Pam Muma, Co-chair

Georgeann Nikolich

Leslie Osterweil

Suzanne K. Perry, Co-chair

Jessica Raia-Long

Rebecca (Becky) Rauenhorst

Cindy Richards

Linda Rigney

Cindy Rosier

Mary Kay Ross

Adajean Samson

Gwyn Schabacker

Kelly Shear

Ann Lindell Sheppard

Missy Steadman

Catherine Straz

Keebler Straz

Patricia Sullivan

Susan W. Sykes

Sandy Thomas

Holly B. Tomlin, Co-chair

Lavinia (Lee) Touchton

Linda Ward

Nell Ward

Samantha Warren

Joe Elena Weachter-Heinz

Lucy Weaver

In-Kind Donations of Goods and Services 2008

ABC Fine Wine & Spirits

Bay Stage Lighting Co., Inc. 

Beck

Buds, Blooms and Beyond

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Campbell

CapTrust Advisors, LLC

Carrabba’s Italian Grill

Caspers Company 

Chancey Interior Design, Inc. 

Columbia Restaurant

Continental Jewelry

Courtyard by Marriott Cocoa Beach

Creative Sign Designs

Datz Delicatessen & Foodie’s Market

Dick’s Sporting Goods

Donatello

Edwin Watts Golf Shops

Empire Winery & Distillery

Mr. Robert A. Fiallo

Fleming’s Steakhouse

Island Way Sorbet

J.C. Newman Cigar Company

Levy Awards

Lynn’s Catering of Tampa

Morrison Healthcare Food Services

Pane Rustica Bakery & Café

Pepin Distributing Company

Pepito Masterpiece Portraits

Plantation Inn Golf Resort & Spa

PRP Wine International, Inc. 

The Radiant Group, LLC

Red Bull

ScentAir

Southwest Airlines

Spa Hyde Park

Tammy Morrison OM Massage Therapy

Tampa Bay Downs

Tampa Bay Lightning/Lightning Foundation

Tampa Bay Performing Arts Center

Tiffany & Co. 

Visual Touch
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